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Craig, Sondra

From: Jentz, Ginger <jentz.ging@eagle.uwlax.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 7:13 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Item 24-1075

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
There should be no camping in city of La Crosse parks--no exceptions! You spent $100,000 to clean up Houska 
Park and now want to trash it again. That makes no sense! River boats have already complained they don't want 
to see the Houska encampment. This is a no brainer. 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from jentz.ging@eagle.uwlax.edu. Learn why this is important  


